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Mr. John Hutchins

1-D, Bromley Lane

New South Wales, England
Dear Mr. Hutchins,

I am pleased to receive your invite of your daughter Veronica's wedding on October 3rd, 2011. I am grateful to you for sending me this invitation. I will surely join this wonderful moment with my husband.

I am honored to be in your guest list. Please let me know if I can help you in wedding preparations anyway. I am available on 212 205 9899 and on my official e- mail id suzi@abcnetwork.com

Thank you once again for inviting me. Congratulations to you and your family for Veronica's wedding. Please convey my best wishes to her for this prosperous occasion in her life.

With Warm Regards,

Suzanne Patrick 
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